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Chairman’s Report - Kim Otto

Thank you all for a successful club year! | am proud of all the projects we completed and the friendships we
enjoyed. | hope that you had as much fun as | did! | hope to see all of you at the May Dinner and Business
Meeting. | will be reminding you of how much we have achieved during the past club year-you will be
amazed! | am looking forward to the start of the new club year and all the possibilities before us.

Don’t forget that everyone is invited to The Haddon Fortnightly Annual Meeting, which will be held on Friday,
May 16" beginning at 11:30am at Tavistock Country Club. The entrée choice is either grilled chicken or
grilled salmon. The cost is approximately $50.00 per person. RSVP to Jude Leary, First Vice-President of
The Haddon Fortnightly at learyjud@verizon.net

First Vice-Chairman - Marianne Fisher

We have all been so busy and working hard at all our events. | just want to advise everyone that | have not
solicited any reports but that will change after Casino night.

| have only received eleven completed 2025-2026 Yearbook Questionnaires & Surveys. The due date is May
1, 2025.

Join us at a Somerset Patriots Game on Friday, July 11 th at 7:00PM. $15.00 per ticket. For

details, see Marianne Fisher

NJSFWC Headquarters Picnic is Sunday, June 22nd from 1:00PM to 4:00PM. $10.00 per person or $25.00
for a family of 3 or more. RSVP by June 13 th . For details, see Marianne Fisher
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Financial Secretary - Ann Gallagher

There is an App called Adobe Scan available for iPhones or in an Android version. It allows you to take a
picture of a receipt or a document and turn it into a PDF. The PDF can be more than one page. Once you
have created the PDF, you can text, or e-mail the PDF right from your phone. A PDF is often much easier to
download and print (hint! hint!) than a jpg file when you submit a reimbursement request.

| have also used this app while working from home (in lieu of having a fax machine) when someone is
requesting a signed document be sent to them. | have probably used the app at least once a week since
someone showed it to me.

If you haven't done so already, you could fill out your yearbook form for Marianne Fisher, use the app to turn
the completed form into a PDF and send it to Marianne via e-mail.

Bridge and Games - Carol McConville

Women’s Bridge will be hosted by Ann Frost at 7:30pm, 5/21.

Couples’ Bridge will be hosted by Joanne Tarditi at 7:30pm, 5/17.

We are still searching for more players!. We are non-judgmental and welcome any level of skill. Please
contact/ call me at 856-858-5383 or cgmc101@gmail.com

Have a happy & safe summer!

Community Affairs and Legislation - Tina Novak

Please take a look at the GFWC Legislative Action Center. There’s a good chance you will learn something
interesting! You may find a cause that you would like to support. Pay attention to the local, national and
international news! Take action! You can make a difference!
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Literature - Debbe Mervine ¢ )
See you in September! The Arts Literature group will continue reading throughout the warmer months and
will be on the lookout for books to recommend for next year’s discussions. We will continue to have our
scheduled meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of the month.

It's been our tradition to choose a lengthy tome as our last book. This year we’ve chosen: “The Covenant of
Water” by Abraham Verghese, a 700 page book that will draw you in.

Performing - Sooze Dewey

As part of the ARTS committee | have been asked to continue giving you a local theatre update.
UPCOMING:

South Camden Theatre opens HOW THE LIGHT COME IN May 3rd plus a new playread one Monday a
month at 7PM for free.

Ritz Theatre will open SISTER ACT KINKY and it is a winner.

HP&P (Haddonfield Plays & Players) is opening GODSPELL, perfect for the EASTER holidays.
BCF (Burlington County Footlighters) is getting ready for FIDDLER ON THE ROOF.

BToP (Broadway Theatre of Pitman) is opening WEST SIDE STORY.

The Walnut Street Theatre opened DREAMGIRLS and several of the cast have Broadway credits!
Also, PBS is showing Broadway Shows on Fridays in May..

May 9" NEXT TO NORMAL

May 16" YELLOW FACE

May 23 GIRL FROM NO COUNTRY

May 30" KISS ME KATE with such memorable songs as TOO DAMN HOT, BRUSH UP YOUR
SHAKESPEARE and ANOTHER OPENING ANOTHER SHOW.

ENJOY!!



Special State Project and Community Improvement Project(CIP) - Tina Novak

Not only are people hungry in the summer but also, children are out of school and are not receiving school
lunches. Please join us in making sandwiches for Cathedral Kitchen. Our next collection date is May 21,
Please contact Tina (gwd3333@aol.com) to participate and/or for directions.

This summer, we will be learning more about ways we can help the New Jersey Children’s Alliance, our
Special State Project. Stay tuned!

Please contact Joanne Morris (bojomo58@verizon.net) if you would like to make donations to a foodbank in
Haddon Township this summer.

Ways and Means - Tina Novak
MGB Band - April 26" — Mary Holben

Last call for tickets to a fun evening of Rock and Roll! MGB tickets are only $15 each.All proceeds benefit
our very worthwhile charities. Let me know how many you would like and you can pay for them at the door.
BYOB and BYOF, water and light snacks will be available. 7-10pm Mary Holben: (609) 560-5657,
mholben@holben.com

Our Ways and Means planning meeting for the 2025-2026 club year is on Wednesday, April 30""-7:30 PM,
at the clubhouse. Please join us! All members are welcome! We value your ideas!

SEASON OF THE COLORS

BEE HAPPY!



IMPORTANT DATES

Wednesday, April 30 - Ways and Means Meeting, 7:30 pm, clubhouse
Monday - Wednesday May 5-7 - NJSFWC Convention - Hard Rock Hotel & Casino, AC
Thursday, May 8 - General Club Executive Board Meeting, 10:00 am
Friday, May 10 - Forecaster Deadline
Monday, May 12 - General Club Reading Circle, 12:30 pm

Trustees Meeting - 3:30 pm
Tuesday, May 13 - EMD Executive Board Meeting, 6:30 pm
Friday, May 16 - General Club Annual Luncheon. 11:30 am, Tavistock Country Club
Saturday, May 17 - Partner’s Bridge, 7:30 pm, Joanne Tarditi’s home
Tuesday, May 20 - EMD Spring Dinner and Business Meeting, 6:30 pm, clubhouse
Wednesday, May 21 - Cathedral Kitchen Sandwich Drop-off, 9-9:30 am

Women’s Bridge, 7:30 pm, Ann Frost’s home
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